한영

We were confused to recieve the letter of June 21st in which our generator that we installed was not working. We can’t explain this case clear for now but we are investigating the case pretty seriously so that we could inform you when our field survey report is ready. Meanwhile through our technician, today, we sent our new generator for you to replace the part immediately.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your reply. Port employees have admitted that they are responsible to this problem, and we would like to settle this amicably. Could you happen to ask if the port employees are willing to compensate to freight consignee directly? We will send you an accepting bank account as soon as we heard from them. We look forward for your reply.
